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CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701

Public Works Department

Engineering Services Division
300 Sixth Street

Telephone: (605)394-4154 FAX: (605) 3565-3083
Web: www.rcgov.org

March 31, 2011

Public Works Committee/Common Council

Re: Request Authorization to Seek Proposals for Engineering Services for the Jackson Boulevard &
West Main Street Intersection Reconstruction. ST11-1945/ CIP #50858

This project will reconstruct the intersection of West Main Street and Jackson Boulevard. The
project will include replacing water and sewer mains throughout the intersection, storm sewer
improvements and traffic signal replacement.

The project is needed due to the poor condition of the pavement in the intersection, which
frequently requires the street department to enter this busy intersection o fill in the concrete joints
with asphatt.

Staff proposes to hire a Consultant to design the intersection and associated utilities for bid letting
either in the fall of 2012 or spring of 2013. The construction is anticipated to begin after completion
of the SDDOT Jackson Boulevard Project.

The project is funded from the Water Enterprise, Sewer Enterprise, CIP Streets, CIP Drainage. The
project is estimated to cost $1,150,000 which includes design and construction costs.

Dale Tech, PE/LS
City Engineer

Cc: Robert Ellis, Public Works Director
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JACKSON BOULEVARD AND WEST MAIN STREET
INTERSECTION RECONSTRUCTION

PROJECT # ST11-1945, CIP 50858






